
Newsletter 
 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 17th June: Class 2 trip to 

Knowsley 

Tuesday 18th June: Class 2 Jambori 

 (email sent on 03.06.24, please 

complete payment and online 

permission form) 

Wednesday 19th June:  

SPORTS DAY 1ST CHOICE 12.45 pm 

start. 

Wednesday 26th June: SPORTS 

DAY 2ND CHOICE (if the first has 

been rained off) 

NEW DATE: Monday 24th June: 

Band & recorder concert (more 

info to follow) 

Thursday 27th June: Yr6 CAHS  

Transition Day 

NEW DATE: Wednesday 10th July:  

September 2024 Transition evening 

Nursery - 5pm 

Reception - 6pm 

Yr 1 - 6.30pm 

Yr 3 - 7pm 

Yr 5—5pm 

FRIDAY 12th July: 

End of year Disco 

Thursday 18th July at 9.30 am: End 

of Year/Leavers’  

Service at St John’s Church 

FRIDAY 19TH  

JULY: INSET DAY/SCHOOL CLOSED 

FOR  

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

Please remember ...our 

school is a nut-free 

school.  Please do not 

send in any snacks/

lunches which contain 

nuts.  Thank you. 

 

 

This week’s attendance 

 

 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 
10th June 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 

 

Mr Morgan’s after-school rounders club 

for yrs 4, 5 & 6 — 3.15-4.00pm 

P.T.A. meeting CANCELLED 

Dydd 
Mawrth 

11th June 

 

Classes 3 & 4—Swimming Lessons 

Year 2’s forest school 

Dydd  
Mercher 
12th June 

Piano tuition 
 

New playground markings being installed. 
 

Class 1 (nursery plus and reception) 
trip to Greenacres Farm 

 
Dydd Iau 
13th June 

Violin tuition 

 

Dydd 
Gwener 

14th June 

Guitar and Clarinet Lessons 

PE kits today please 

After school Football Club today 

3.15-4.15pm 
 

 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 7th June 
 

Polite reminder…. For safety ….we ask that our 

younger members of the school do not play ball games 

or climb on top of our tunnel at the end of the school 

day.  Thank you. 

 
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS A 

COAT TO SCHOOL AS THEY DO GO OUTSIDE 
WHEN IT’S RAINING! Diolch. 

CLASS 1 90.40% 

CLASS 2 95.17% 

CLASS 3 98.21% 

CLASS 4 96.80% 

Congratulations to our Urdd Eisteddfod  

competitors!  You were absolute stars and we are 

all so very proud of you.  Thank you to everyone 

involved, pupils, parents, extended families, Mrs 

Griffith and Mrs Tiryaki.  Diolch yn fawr iawn! 


